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The In-N-Out Burger reading program is back at Roseburg Public Library. 
 
Local youth ages 4 through 12 are invited to read books for burgers now through April 
12. A Roseburg Public Library card is not required. 
 
The reading log is available to download on the library’s website at 
www.roseburgpubliclibrary.org. Logs also are available at the library’s front desk. 
Alternately, school groups may email staff at library@roseburgor.gov, and we will work 
through the details with a designated adult. 
 
The log allows youth to track their reading in one of two ways. They may count the 
number of books or minutes they read (parents or caregivers may read to children). 
When they read five books or five hours, they are eligible for a gift card for a free 
hamburger or cheeseburger at In-N-Out. 
 
Youth may continue to read and receive up to three burgers for their efforts. 
 
Each time a milestone is reached, stop by the library’s front desk. We distribute the gift 
cards, track the number of children participating and log the number of books or minutes 
read. 
 
Happy reading and eating! 
 
Free Books at Friends Book Store 
 
The Friends Book Store inside the library is stocked with free books left over from last 
week’s quarterly book sale. 
 
There is a wide selection of gently used books, including donations and library 
withdrawals. Most of the books are for adults. Books will remain free while supplies last 
or until the next quarterly sale June 5-7. 
 
Visit the store during library hours, 10 a.m.-6 p.m. Tuesday and Wednesday, 10 a.m.-8 
p.m. Thursday and 10 a.m.-2 p.m. Friday and Saturday. 
 
The Friends accept donations of gently used books and magazines published in the last 
three years. Drop them off at the front desk during library hours. Most donations are 
sold by the Friends with proceeds benefitting library projects and programs. 
 
 
 
This Week’s Library Events 
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Tuesday, March 11, 10 a.m. – Grab-and-go craft kits while supplies last 
 
Tuesday, March 11, 6:30 p.m. – Online Book Group (email kwiley@roseburgor.gov for 
the Zoom link) 
 
Wednesday, March 12, 10:15 a.m. – Storytime with Aurora 
 
Thursday, March 13, 10:15 a.m. – Storytime with Aurora 
 
Thursday, March 13, 5:30-6:30 p.m. – Building & Legos for all ages 
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